
Fee for Service Waiver Guidelines 

2022 – 2023 
(Effective July 1, 2022 – June 30, 2023) 

 

If your household income falls within the guidelines established by the Federal Government to 

qualify your child for free or reduced lunch prices, Attleboro Public Schools will waive the 

transportation fees for bus service.  The guidelines presented here for 2022-2023 are preliminary 

and are subject to change. 
 

Free Meal Guidelines (130% of FPG) 

Household Size 

 

Yearly Monthly Weekly 

1 

 

$17,667 $1,473 $340 

2 

 

$23,803 $1,984 $458 

3 

 

$29,939 $2,495 $576 

4 

 

$36,075 $3,007 $694 

5 

 

$42,211 $3,518 $812 

6 

 

$48,347 $4,029 $930 

7 

 

$54,483 $4,541 $1,048 

8 

 

$60,619 $5,052 $1,166 

Each additional person add: 

$4,720 

  $6,136   $512                      $118 

 

Reduced Meal Guidelines (185% of FPG) 

Household Size 

 

Yearly Monthly Weekly 

1 

 

$25,142 $2,096 $484 

2 

 

$33,874 $2,823 $652 

3 

 

$42,606 $3,551 $820 

4 

 

$51,338 $4,279 $988 

5 

 

$60,070 $5,006 $1,156 

6 

 

$68,802 $5,734 $1,324 

7 

 

$77,534 $6,462 $1,492 

8 

 

$86,266 $7,189 $1,659 

Each additional person add: 

$4,720 

$8,732 $728 $168 

 

Please see reverse side for instructions on how to apply for a Waiver of Fees. 



How to apply for a Waiver of Fees 

 
 

Option A: 

1.  Complete an application for Fee for Service Transportation in the Transportation Department. 

2.  Provide a copy of your 2021 1040 tax return along with copies of all W-2’s in a sealed  

     envelope for privacy purposes.  You may omit any supporting schedules. 

 

Option B: 

1.  Complete an application for Fee for Service Transportation in the Transportation Department. 

2.  Provide all check stubs for the previous 8 weeks prior to submitting your application along  

     with check stubs for ALL household members.     

3.  Please provide documentation for other items such as alimony, child support, and disability  

     payments both regular and VA, social security or any other type of monetary funds received. 

 

Option C: 

1.  Complete an application for Fee for Service Transportation in the Transportation Department. 

2.  If you currently receive SNAP or TANF, please provide a copy of your most recent approval 

     letter from the Department of Transitional Assistance (DTA).  The letter needs to be dated  

     within the last six months of the Fee for Service application. 

 

All information on your application and tax return will be kept in the strictest confidence.  The 

application will be used for the sole purpose of determining eligibility for a waiver of 

transportation fees.  A family may apply for a waiver of fees any time during the school year.  If 

you do not qualify now but there is a change in the household income, please complete an 

application at that time. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


